
            C i t y  o f         

C H A R L O T T E  

 

 

111 East Lawrence Avenue, Charlotte, Michigan 48813 
517-543-2750 (voice) 517-543-8845 (fax) www.charlottemi.org 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Mayor Lewis and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Gregg Guetschow, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: City Manager Report 
 
DATE: April 6, 2018 
 
Vactor Truck. The City’s DPW has taken delivery of the new sewer truck the 
purchase of which the City Council approved. It has already been put into 
service. You are very likely to see it in operation as you drive around the 
community. 
 
Dairy Queen Appeal. We have received a request from the law firm of 
Honigman Miller Schwartz and Cohn for documents related to the appeal to the 
Zoning Board of Appeals related to the Dairy Queen matter. We have also been 
served with a claim of appeal in the matter. I have been in contact with City 
Attorney Tom Hitch on this matter and will be working with the City Clerk to 
respond to the request for records. 
 
Rising Tide. I was pleased to represent the City at a meeting in Eaton Rapids 
this week as that community begins its involvement with Governor Snyder’s 
Rising Tide initiative. Governor Snyder made clear in meetings in Charlotte that, 
upon our graduation from the program, we would be expected to lend our support 
to other communities. I look forward to assisting Eaton Rapids officials since their 
success can only help the region as a whole prosper. 


